
 

 

 

Wednesday, August 14th, 2019 

*Prom tickets are now on sale with Mrs. Maxwell for $55.  

*Any junior interested in signing up to be on the Prom committee, sign up outside Mrs. Maxwell’s 
room 112 during break.  

*National Honor Society members need to check email in the next few days for a sign-up form to 
run for 2019-2020 officers. 

*Balfour will be here on Tuesday, August 20th during lunchtime to deliver class ring orders.  

*Bill Miller will be here on September 3rd , 2019 to take the following pictures: 9th-12th  school day 
pictures (these are used for the yearbook and INOW), All Staff (staff badges), Senior Formal 
(make up pictures) 

*Bill Miller will be here on August 14th, during lunch, to deliver summer senior formal picture 
proofs.  They will return on August 26th to take orders. 

*If you have been absent, you must bring your note to the front office. Check out notes must be 
turned into the front office by 9:30am.  

*Turn in yellow bus cards to the office. If you ride a bus, you must fill out a yellow bus card.  

*TA’s must sign in at the library before reporting to your teacher so you are not marked absent.  

*Everyone be sure to check your email for game day t-shirts. See Mrs. B. Owens with questions.  

*Informational meeting for anyone interested in joining debate, please come to Mrs. Hayes room 
103 on Friday during 4th block. She will also be coming to the classrooms next week to talk more 
about debate.  

 


